
Programme of games for families with
children “Thank you…” to celebrate the
International Thank-You Day.
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On January 12th at 3:00 PM, a play program for families with children titled “Thank You…” will take place at the children’s park “Fantāzija” in honor of International Thank You Day.
Together with the Winter Princess, we will dance, sing, complete tasks, and explore the power of the word “thank you”! The event will be hosted by Katrīna Knese-Šmite. Sun, 12.01.2025

15:00-16:00
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Ventspils bērnu parks ''Fantāzija''
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